
We are a medium sized Transport Company operating in the New England employing 
approximately 45 people and we have concerns that we have purchased new emission 
motors, for our trucks and feel there should be recognition for this.  No mention at this 
stage of a rebate for new purchases of vehicles with less emissions.  

Transport Companies have had huge state increases with A Trailer registration rising 
391%, and these costs have been difficult to pass on to the consumer.

Fuel has increased and the fuel tax credit has gone down, could the new emission 
motors attract a higher tax credit.

Everything consumed in Australia at some time is on a truck, and we have two years 
before a Carbon Tax happens, we need to be active to learn what the Government is 
charging.

Our vehicles have to be roadworthy all the time so new vehicles are essential so I 
could imagine our Company could have, all new emission motors in two years.  No 
mention has been made of the older engines out there polluting the country.

Everyone will be effected by a carbon tax on the transport industry.


